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Rosenberg Corey

From: Debbie Stewart <debbie@stewartcpa.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:59 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: oppose HB 2004-A

I’m a landlord in Lane County (and have many clients who are landlords and tenants), 
and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A 
 
Debbie Stewart, CPA 
for mailing.... 
Stewart CPA, P.C. 
PO Box 8499 
Coburg, OR  97408 
 
physical location.... 
91020 S Willamette St, Coburg 
 
(541) 485-5115 
(541) 485-5105 (fax) 
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